
PFSC 2018-19 PARENT EDUCATION SEMINAR SERIES - PART 1 

 

 

 

 

The Importance of Effective  

Parent-Coach Relationship and Communication  

in Support of the Skater’s Goals 

 

The most effective coaching relationships are based on mutual trust, respect and 

understanding of the skater’s goals.  

Once you have selected a private coach for your child or are thinking about it, what are the 

steps you can take as a parent to make sure that the relationship with the professional coach 

or team of coaches will be as effective and supportive as possible?  

What are some pitfalls to avoid? 

Come join us to discuss this crucial aspect of your skater’s development with an opportunity to 

ask questions and meet some of our experienced skating parents and PFSC coaches:  

Victoria Boa-Telfer, Nicole Larsen, Talia Marin, Shotaro Omori and Sabrina Uribe-Ventrella 

 

When: Saturday, December 1, 2018, 10:00-11:00am 

Where: Pasadena Ice Skating Rink, Front Patio 

 

*Light refreshments provided; Additional breakfast items for sale*  

                                                                          

 

Organized by the Pasadena Figure Skating Club with the Support of the Pasadena Ice Skating Center Staff and Coaches 

as well as the Pasadena Figure Skating Club Junior Board 


